Verbick, Jim

From: carmen@tccarpetcare.com

Sent: Monday, July 15, 2019 11:07 AM

To: licensing

Subject: Liquor License Extension Request - Sofi's Spot LLC
Categories: Jim

To whom it may concern,

Sofi's Spot LLC would like to request an extension of their liquor license due to zoning issues with the
building we are located in. These issues were not caught and address prior by either Sofi's Spot LLC or
City of Madison Planning and Zoning and we are currently trying to see if we can find a solution to
continue and use the license we have been granted. Please let me know if you have any further questions.

Thank you,
Carmen Contreras/ Sandra Contreras

T.C. Carpet Care, LLC
608-243-1550




